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Circular 
 Entry Restrictions to All Qatar Vessels and Cargoes 
 All Shipping Lines, Agents and Port Users 
 
In line with the UAE Government’s decision’s to terminate all diplomatic and consular 
ties with the state of Qatar, and isolate all land, sea and air contact with the subject 
country, vessels and cargoes of the following categories will not be allowed to call any 
DP World, UAE Region port or its anchorage areas with immediate effect until further 
notice.  

 

 All Qatari flagged/owned vessels  

 All vessels going to/ coming from Qatar as last/next port of call, irrespective of 
the flag. 

 Vessels loading /discharging cargo destined to/from Qatar.  
 

 
Your compliance to the subject circular is mandatory. Should you require any further 
clarification, please feel free to contact our Customer Care Department. 

 
 
Customer Care Department  
Tel: +971 4 889 7797 
Email: customerservice@dpworld.com 

 


